
Zeeland Charter Township 

Road Committee Meeting 

March 19, 2015 – 7:00 PM 

 

The Zeeland Charter Township Road Committee held a meeting on March 19, 2015 at the 

Township Hall. Members present were: Chairman Tim Barkel, Trustee Chad Overweg, John 

Wittingen, Earl Mokma and Dave Miller. 

A motion to approve the minutes of the May 13, 2014 and March 14, 2014 was made by 

Wittingen, second by Mokma. Approved 

Russ Van Dam, Supervisor of Overisel Township, Allegan County addressed the Committee 

asking for assistance with the replacing of a culvert on Ottogan Avenue. The Committee 

received this request for information.   

The available road funds will be presented to the Committee after the Township audit is 

completed.  

One new construction project estimated in the amount $395,000.00 was presented and 

approved. A motion by Mokma, second by Wittingen to upgraded Ransom Street e/o 64th 

Avenue, motion carried. $50,000.00 for the project will be provided by Boersen Farms. 

Motions made by Mokma, second by Wittingen to have Michigan Chloride apply dust control 

on the gravel roads in fiscal year 2015 in the amount of $20,000.00. Approved 

The Road Committee will travel the gravel and subdivision roads to inspect the condition of 

these roads and evaluate which further projects will be undertaken in 2015. 

The Zeeland Charter Township Road Committee will hold a Public Meeting on May 14, 2015 to 

finalize the 2015 upgrade plan. 

 

Submitted by; Glenn L. Nykamp, Recording Secretary 

   

       


